ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: April 3rd, 2007
Location: Bill’s Office Downtown
Called to Order Time:   19:45
Number in Attendance:  7
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L.
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Colin W. (absent)


Brian Jarvis

Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee – 
Jason Smith
Colin W.
George S.
Neil MacInnis
Rally Director – Ian Pearce (late)
Race Director – Debbie Miller (absent)
Membership Report:  52 total
Financial Report: $10,433 in the banks. With the new deposit we are looking at over $11,000
Minus Neil’s $70 expense cheque.

Rally Report: One event left with RallyCross.   As of April 1st it can now be called RallyCross and not AutoCross, if the organizer so wishes. Clark Paynter is trying to get people to go together for the Baie, July 1st, however this conflicts with the ASCC Double Regional.
They had the marshal AGM on Sunday, this year they really do need marshals.  The one thing they have changed this year, they will be doing qualifying for the open bike race, so at least it will be something to watch. 1-5 Saturdays, 9am until whenever for Sundays.  They are looking at several options on schools.  Ian is trying for a theory school here in the HRM.  There are also plans to hold schools at AMP during race weekends.

Gord brought up that people are participating in “outlaw rallys” in Ontario.   There is more information on the website.
Solo Report:  The evening events at SSW have been moved to June 5th & June 27th 
We are holding a 3 day Double Regional event in Bridgewater on Canada Day Long weekend. We haven’t heard back from Digby, Greenwood & Shearwater yet.  Unfortunately the LDM Speedway was only 40ft wide on the straights and will not be able to accommodate an autoslalom.  The owners of LDM Speedway (Gaston & his wife Elizabeth) were very helpful and really wanted an autoslalom to happen there.

April 28th will be the first work party @ AMP.  It will be the same as the last work party last year, work in the morning, lap in the afternoon.

Race Report:  

Regional Report: None
Website Report:  Gord is going to update the schedule.   
Jones Brown racer protection plan for racer insurance.

Gord got a letter from Feed NS, from the 104kg of food we dropped off after the AGM.

Gord will post on the website about the vote regarding Bert’s lifetime membership to ASCC.

The AMP website now has the 2007 schedule and a gallery.

Checkpoint:  Just starting on the Spring edition.  Anyone with anything to enter please send it to Jen.

There was no interest from the website about businesses owned by club in Checkpoint.

New Business: 
Swap Shop: None
Motion to Adjourn Time: 20:32
First Motion:  Jason S.
Second Motion:  Bill A.
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

